
 

 

We’re Back and Better than ever!!!!  

Save the Date 

July 16th –22nd 2022  
 

The Board of Directors of NEMCI&A are so excited to be back in person  
July of 2022 on the campus of Plymouth State University in  

New Hampshire’s beautiful Lakes Region. 

 

Do you want to expand your personal and professional growth? 

Then, it is time to experience NEMCI&A!  Attending the Institute or the 
Academy will be the best decision you will ever make for your  

professional development. 
 

Please join us in this highly regarded educational program. 
 

Don’t miss your chance to be a part of the NEMCI&A Experience! 

 

Scholarships are available 
Check with your State for application deadlines and directions 

Scholarships also available through NEMCI&A/NEACTC  
find more information at 

http://www.nemcia.org/scholarships.html 
 

Come Grow and Learn with us… NEMCI&A 

 

Watch for more information to follow 

http://www.nemcia.org/scholarships.html

